
School Board Meeting: July 18, 2022

Subject: Out-of-State Trip - FFA to Indiana

Presenter: Scott Thielman, Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Recommend approval

DESCRIPTION:

The 2022 National FFA Convention will be held in Indianapolis, Indiana, from October 
25 through October 29, 2022. Seven Buffalo FFA members, will attend. Attendance at 
this convention is highly recommended by the Minnesota Department of Education.
While at the convention, our members will have the opportunity to meet with other FFA 
members from across the United States, attend the career show with hundreds of 
representatives from colleges, universities and businesses from all facets of the 
agriculture industry and will be able to hear from some of the best motivational 
speakers in the country.
A highlight of the convention this year will be seeing our Buffalo FFA Market Plan and 
Horse Evaluation teams compete on the National stage.  This is really exciting for our 
chapter and school since it is the first time in the history of the Buffalo FFA that our 
chapter has won two state championships at the Minnesota State FFA Convention.


